
 

 

 

 

‘Every time I remember you, I thank God.’ 

Philippians 1:3 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please find our fortnightly flyer, with our latest news.  I hope you are all well rested after the half 

term break.  I think it was just what we needed as cases began to creep up. 

There has continued to be some fabulous learning taking place, and our school displays are growing 

and developing week by week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

   

 

KSJ Fortnightly Flyer 

Children in Need  

Our school council have decided that NOVEMBER 

charity will be Children in Need. 

On Friday 19th November, we will invite children to 

wear non uniform for Children in Need.  The 

School Council will award a prize to someone in 

each class for taking part. 

We would also like to host a cake sale – please get 

baking and we will sell the cakes after celebration 

zoom. 

There will also be an opportunity to take part in 2 

games – guess how many dog treats in the jar – 

50p a guess  

AND 

Design a Pudsey – 50p a go and we will send it off 

to the Children In Need competition for you. 

 

Help Wanted  

As the Frodsham Festival approaches (27th November) we are looking for some volunteers to help 

decorate the float on the morning of the parade and come up with some ideas.  Dressing up is 

encouraged – maybe lion costumes?  Please could you email school if you are able to help on the day 

or have any fabulous ideas. 

Keep the evening free – it is always magical walk alongside our float and see the faces of the children 

as we parade through Frodsham.  Collection will be at the main street – near the Mavis Yard! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community  

 

http://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=2%20Corinthians%209:6&version=NKJV


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend.  See you on Monday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Open Day   

Thank you to the parents, staff, FRIENDS and 

pupils who came to help out at our Open Day. 

Christmas Performance  

We are hoping to perform this year’s 

Christmas play in the Community 

Centre.  We are booked in for a dress 

rehearsal on Dec 7th, evening 

performance Dec 8th and afternoon 

performance on Dec 9th. 

More details will be announced soon.  

This year it will be… 

Don’t be Afraid – It’s only Christmas! 

Young Voices 

We are now all booked to go – coach is booked 

too. 

Please ensure you have ordered your tickets and 

send the money and order form back into school 

asap. 

Practice sessions are on Tuesday lunchtime in  
Class 3. 

   Frodsham Carnival  

The Christmas Festival will be held on 27th November.  We 

would like some volunteers to design and decorate our float. 

We would also like some volunteers to steward the parade – as 

substitutes in case of reduced numbers. 

The theme this year is Narnia.  If you have any ideas for the 

float, or wish to help decorate on the Saturday morning, please 

email school. 

 

 
 

  Covid Updates  
 
There haven’t been any further positive 
cases to report, but we will continue to 
be vigilant and proactive in our 
mitigations. 
Celebration worship will continue on 
zoom at this time. 
 
 
 
 

Hall floor 

Over the half term, we had our hall floor restored.  It 

looks amazing.  Thanks to David Ayre for his support in 

getting this booked in and completed so quickly. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Class 4 have completed some art work looking at Shamsia  

Hassani, a female Afghani graffiti artist.  We have a  

wonderful display in school. 

   

 

Owl visits 

We had a wonderful experience this week, when Ian Daniells 

visited with his rescue owls.  The children were completely awed 

by their visit and the hands on experience.  We captured some 

wonderful images that you may have seen on Twitter. 

We would like to donate some items to support the work of Lower 

Moss Wood.  Please bring any donations of paper towels, Milton 

tablets, cat food, dog food or mealworms into school and we will 

pass them on to the charity. 

Rights Respecting School Award 

We are working towards becoming a 

Rights Resecting School.  We have had an 

assembly to introduce the UN Rights of a 

Child and our teachers and children will be 

talking and looking at them in greater 

detail throughout the rest of the year. 

The Award recognises a school’s 
achievement in putting the United Nations 
Convention on the Rights of the Child into 
practice within the school and beyond. 

 
 
 


